
Thursday 9th March 2023

Colour Run - Friday17th March 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

We are very excited to tell you we will be holding a ‘Colour Run’ event on Friday 17th of March to mark
Sport’s Relief. Mrs Presley has been very busy planning a fun and engaging obstacle course for our children.
This will include tyres, army nets, ball pits, colour stations, bubble stations and lots of other fun activities.

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £1 for your child to participate in the run and this money will
be split between Comic Relief and our school to fund resources. We are also inviting adults into school to
come and to take part in the obstacle course for a one off contribution of £3 (this includes all siblings).
If you would like to join your child for their race, please see the timetable below:

Event timetable
● 9.00 obstacle course with no colour powder or bubbles (invitation only)
● 9.10 - 9.45  Early Years (including nursery and pre school)
● 9.45 - 10.15 KS1
● 10.30 - 11.15 Year 3/4
● 11.20 - 12.05 Year 5/6

Important information:
● Children will be given eye protection (glasses).
● Children should wear old clothes as the colour powder (washable and child friendly) may cause

some slight staining. Old tops will be provided if finding old clothes is a problem.
● Your child should also bring their PE kit to change into after the run.
● All classes from nursery to Year 6 will be involved.
● There will be donation buckets available if you wish to support our school further.
● This event will be weather permitting but we will let you know in advance if we need to reschedule

Our wonderful PTA
Without our incredible PTA team, this event wouldn’t be possible. They will be serving drinks and snacks
throughout the event. We would also like to say a huge thank you to them for their generous donation to
help us to purchase equipment required for running this event.

Thank you for your continued support.

Best wishes,

Ms Sarah  Biss
Head of School


